Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners



Principal Michael Darcy

Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

28th June 2023

Term 3 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

During these winter holidays, I am getting married. I know that students in 3/4 Koalas have been sharing this happy news with their families.

I am taking Long Service Leave for the first four weeks of Term 3, 2023. I will return in Week 5 on Tuesday, 15th August.

While I am on leave, Nicole Crisp will be teaching the class. Mondays will remain the same with Mrs Batten teaching the class with the support of Nicole. Tuesdays – Fridays, Nicole will be teaching. Our SLSO, Lynnette will continue to support our students all week.

I know that 3/4 Koalas will have a great deal of learning and fun times to share with me when I return to school.

Miss Laura Nelson

Classroom-Teacher